
Chairman’s Message 
 
Just a reminder for everyone of our next 
meeting, tomorrow Monday 16th July, 
when hopefully it may be a bit cooler. We 
shouldn’t complain about the hot weather 
but living in England we are not used to      
prolonged periods of very hot dry weather 
and unless we have some rain soon we 
will have the dreaded hosepipe ban!! 
Yesterday afternoon Carole and Tony Bell 
and myself manned the Pimms stall at the 
Church Fete and despite the heat a        
reasonable number of people turned out,  
we made a donation to the Friends of St. 
Johns for our pitch and  also made a small 
amount towards the War Memorial Paving 
Fund. We also had fliers and tickets for the 
November Big Band evening and sold our 
first 10 tickets during the afternoon. These 
will be available to purchase  tomorrow 
evening.         
 
We don’t have a meeting in August so the 
next date for your diary is Monday 17th 
September when our speaker Patsy        
Erskine-Hall will be giving a talk on     
Georgian Ladies (Polite and not so Polite). 
 
I look forward to seeing you tomorrow 
evening. 
          Peter Brown  
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Next Event 
 

Monday 16th July 

Harrietsham Village Hall  

7.30pm 

‘Bits That Don’t Fit’ 
 

 

Diary Dates 

 

Saturday 17th November 

Event to Celebrate the end of the 

First World War Centenary 

 

 

 

 


